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Reception and Years 1, 2 & 3 will be 

swimming on Tuesday.  Please don’t 

forget your kits!   

The following after school clubs are 

running: 

Wednesday – Maths Intervention Year 6, 

Newcastle College & ASPIRE. 

Please ensure children are collected 

promptly.  Thank you. 

 

We are once again supporting Operation 

Christmas Child and are asking as many of 

you as possible to donate.  All you need to do 

is wrap and fill a shoebox with gifts for either a 

boy or girl and drop it into school before 18 

November.  Gifts could include toys, school 

supplies or hygiene items but SHOULD NOT 

include items such as toy guns, food, liquids, 

medicines, sharp items, etc.  More details can 

be found at www.samaritans-purse.org.uk.  

Shoeboxes should be dropped off in school by 

Thursday 16th November. 

 

 

I try to be just and fair. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary 

 

Please note the following dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 6th December 1pm – Christmas Fair 

Friday 8th December 9.30am – Y1 to Y6 Newcastle College Christmas production 

Thursday 14th December 9.30am – Yr 4,5 & 6 Christmas Play 

Tuesday 19th December 9.30am – KS1 & Yr 3 Christmas Play 

Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Lunch Day 

Tuesday 19th December 3.30pm-5.30pm – Christmas Movie Night 

Wednesday 20th December 10am– EYFS Christmas Performance at the Cathedral 

Friday 22nd December 1pm – The Panto Company production of Cinderella 

 

 

 

 

 

We raised £90.57 at the Macmillan 

Cake sale.  Thank you for your 

support. 

 

Children are invited to come into school dressed in 

their brightest clothes on Friday 17th November to 

support Children in Need.  £1 donation suggested. 
 

 

Please can we remind everyone that PE kits should be brought in to school on the first day of 

each half term.  They should be left in school until the end of the half term, when they will be 

sent home to be laundered.  Please remember all kits and uniform should be labelled with your 

child’s name. Thank you. 

We hope everyone enjoyed Maths Week and we 

really appreciate the effort that many parents made 

to come into school to see what was taking place.  If 

you have any comments or feedback please make 

sure you post it on our Facebook page. Thank you. 
 

 

We would like to ask all parents to 

‘greet their child with a smile’ at 

the end of each school day and 

avoid using mobile phones at 

collection times. Please support us 

in this initiative. Thank you. 

 

http://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/

